
 

 

NOTICE OF 5th ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

 Gunbar Private Water Supply Board of Management consis�ng of: 

Stacey Lugsdin  - Chair 

Don Low   - Vice Chair 

Peter Lawrence - Director 

Brian Cunningham - Director 

Neville Naismith - Director 

Ian Barber  - Director 
 

would like to invite all members of the Gunbar Private Water Supply Board to  the 

5th Annual General Mee�ng of the  Gunbar Private Water Supply Board which is to be held: 
 

At:  Gunbar Fire Sta�on 

On:  Tuesday 9th April, 9am 

 

Agenda:   

♦ Opening of 5th Gunbar Private Water Supply Board AGM by chair, Stacey Lugsdin 

♦ Apologies  

♦ Tabling of previous AGM minutes 

♦ Business arising from minutes 

♦ Chair`s Report - Stacey Lugsdin 

♦ Finances & Audit Report  - 2021 / 2022     &    2022 / 2023  

♦ General Business 

♦ Close of mee�ng 

 

For further information please contact  

James - Mob: 0427 005 576   or Sharon: 0449 146 448 

or email office@gunbarwater.com.au 

 

RSVP required by Friday 5th April 2024.  


